
Cowtown Goes Country Christmas Party 

We are now taking reservations and payment for our annual Christmas Party. The date is Saturday, 

December 3 in the Lone Star Room at the Stockyards Station.  

The doors and the bar will open at 6 PM, and dinner will be served at 6:30.  

The price of $35 per person includes a holiday buffet, entertainment and a few surprises.  

As in the past, we will bring toys for the Toys for Tots program and will invite some members of the 

Marine Corps to be our guests for dinner and to accept the toys.  

More details will be shared at next month’s meeting. 

Questions? Contact me at josmith619@att.net  
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